
 
 

Department of NY Christmas Toy 
Drive                

  

Drive should run from November 1st-
December 1st, 2024. 

Let’s help the children in our community 
this Christmas! 

 

Please bring an unwrapped Toy to the District meeting.  
By December 1st.  

The toys will be distributed to a local organization in your 
district. 

Some suggestions of youth groups: 
(Boys & Girls club, Daycare centers, or Church youth 

group) 
Your auxiliary will get participation credit for this project! 
 
Phyllis Walker, Chairman  
 Youth Activities Program 
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